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As an organizer with CIDU, I've spoken with scores of rideshare drivers who have been unfairly 
deactivated from Uber and Lyft due to discrimination and bigotry. It is long past time that the CDLE 
appropriately regulate these corporations and deliver justice to drivers. Give CIDU as much power as 
possible to reactivate drivers so they can earn a living again and mediate issues between drivers and the 
companies. 




